
 

 
 
 
 

 

July 31, 2015  

 
 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
200 Scotia Centre  
P.O. Box 938  
Yellowknife, NT 
X1A 2N7 

 
Attention: Chuck Hubert, Senior Environmental Assessment Officer 

 
Re: EA1314-01 Jay Project, Dominion Diamond Ekati Corporation Developer’s 
Assessment Report Review 
 
Dear Mr. Hubert: 
 
To comply with several action items received as part of the Jay Project Developer’s 
Assessment Report review process, Dominion Diamond is pleased to submit the 
following documents to Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
(MVEIRB) for the Public Registry: 

 2014 and 2015 Jay Project Baseline Hydrogeology Update  

o This document is being provided in response to Dominion Diamond’s 
undertaking during the Project technical sessions on April 22, 2015   to 
submit a report summarizing the hydrogeology results of the 2014 and 
2015 field programs and to make a qualitative assessment of these data 
(i.e., Technical Sessions Undertaking #6). 

 Draft Revision #2 of Conceptual Wildlife Effects Monitoring Plan (WEMP) 
and Draft Revision #3 of Caribou Road Mitigation Plan (CRMP) for the Jay 
Project (included in Appendix B of the WEMP)  

o These documents are being provided in response to feedback received 
from the CRMP and WEMP Workshop, held in Yellowknife on June 25, 
2015, as part of the regulatory and community engagement process.  

o Please note that these are initial drafts of the conceptual plans and are 
intended for feedback and discussion through the environmental 
assessment process for the Jay Project, but would be expected to be 
finalized during the Water Licence and Land Use permitting process for 



 

 
 
 
 

 

the Project. These documents are not intended at this point to replace the 
existing Ekati Mine operational management and monitoring plans which 
follow a separate review process through the Wek'èezhı̀ı Land and Water 
Board. 

In accordance to our commitment to provide information and responses in a timely 
manner, we look forward to address any further concerns through the remainder of 
the Jay Project Environmental Assessment review process.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attach. 


